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12.10.18 

KS2 Basketball Tournament 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have been invited to attend an inter-school Basketball Tournament after school on 

Thursday 25th October to be held at the Duchess’s Community High School, Alnwick 

This friendly tournament is open to children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 and will run from 3.30pm to 

5pm. Pupils will need to wear their full PE kit and appropriate outdoor clothing and bring a water 

bottle.  

In order for this fixture to take place we need parents to collect their children from Hipsburn 

at 3.05pm and stay with them during the match. We anticipate that the event will finish at 5pm.  

To avoid congestion in the car park, the High School staff have requested that parents drop off 

their children at the main entrance by 3:20pm (myself and the sports leaders will be there to 

meet them) park nearby and then join us to support the match and cheer on the team. 

Please complete the reply slip below if your child is able to participate and return to the school 

office by Friday 19th October 2018.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Burroughs 

PE Teacher 

 

 

Inter-school Basketball Tournament 

Thursday 25th October at 3.20pm, Duchess’s High School Alnwick  

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………….. 

 

I will attend the tournament and be responsible for my child  

 

OR 

 

I give permission for my child to go to the event with ………………………………………….………………, who will 

take responsibility for him/her in my absence. 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………….….. 

Name …………………………………………………………………….  
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